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Effective January 1, 2024, all Pitsch Landfill vouchers will no longer be available at the landfill. They will be issued by the

Township and they will ONLY be available by mail. To receive you voucher, you must send a self-addressed stamped envelope to:

Treasurer - Landfill Voucher
PO Box 49
Orleans, M| 48865

Include you name as it appears on the title of your property and the address for the property the voucher is to be issued for.

The vouchers allow property owners two free trips to the Pitsch Landfill located on Johnson Road north of M-44. Please see your
voucher for restrictions that apply.

Requests received without a stamped, self-addressed envelope will not be processed.
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